
                                                                                                                                                                                                   

                                                  

                                                                                                    

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 
A1A Improvements Project in Hollywood 
A1A from Sheridan Street to Monroe Street 
Financial Project ID Number: 432323-1-52-01 

MONTHLY PROJECT UPDATE AND UPCOMING ACTIVITIES  
The Graph below depicts the project’s major activities. The green is the percent completed to date, while the blue depicts 
anticipated production for the month of November.  

  

 
  

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
Heidy Cuevas, P.E.— Construction Project Manager 
 Phone: 954-958-7653 
 Email: heidy.cuevas@dot.state.fl.us 
Rebecca Guerrero— Community Outreach Specialist 
 Phone: 954-940-7605 
 Email: rguerrero@corradino.com 

Construction Cost: $9,366,292.09   Construction Start Date: October 9, 2017   Anticipated Completion: Winter 2020 

BI-WEEKLY SCHEDULE OF ACTIVITIES *Weather Permitting* 
November 1st – November 15th    

• Drainage installa�on at various loca�ons between Arizona Street and Johnson Street  
• Concrete header installa�on at various loca�ons between Arizona Street and Johnson Street 
• Median construc�on between Johnson Street and Garfield Street  
• Sidewalk base material on the west side of the road between Hollywood Boulevard and Johnson Street  
• Electrical conduit installa�on at various loca�ons between Johnson Street and Sheridan Street  
• Sidewalk and driveway construc�on between Arizona Street and Johnson Street  

November 16th – November 29th *Construction activities will be suspended in observance of the Thanksgiving Holiday, Thursday, 
November 28 through Sunday, December 1. * 

• Asphalt sidewalk installa�on between Arizona Street and Johnson Street 
• Median construc�on between Hollywood Boulevard and Johnson Street  
• Electrical conduit installa�on at various loca�ons between Sheridan Street and Johnson Street  
• Asphalt paving opera�on between Monroe Street and Hollywood Boulevard 

*Locations are subject to change at the contractor’s discretion* 

 

 

  

 
  

 

 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 
MISSION STATEMENT  

The Department will provide a safe transportation 
system that ensures the mobility of people and 

goods, enhances economic prosperity, and 
preserves the quality of our environment and 

communities.  
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